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Second Grade Authors Publish Their Very Own Books!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In the above picture you can see our students proudly displaying the books they wrote and illustrated.  
 

 I can hardly believe that we are approaching our last few days of second grade!  It seems like just 
last week I was planning for Curriculum Night and the students were just getting to know each other. I 
guess the old saying, “Time flies when you are having fun” sure is true!    

 

Our schedule for the last few days is full of fun and exciting events.  Make sure you have these 
dates marked on your calendars!  
• Don’t forget about tomorrow, Friday, June 1st, our Nature day over at Christy Mathewson Park.  

Students are to bring a bagged lunch and a white tee-shirt for an art activity.  All parents are 
invited to attend our picnic from 9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and share in the fun events we have planned.  

• On Tuesday, June 5,th our class will be celebrating Author’s Day.  You are also invited to attend this 
celebration which begins at 1:00 p.m. in our classroom.  The students are so excited to read their 
books to you.  Hope you can stay for the refreshments as well! 

• Friday, June 8th is our last day of school.  It is a half day for the students. 
 

I just wanted to take the time to thank you all for your support and involvement throughout this 
past year.   Whether it be signing planners, attending conferences, participating in our classroom 
parties, or simply just being a caring parent, you all have been a great group of parents to work with.  I 
am really fortunate to have had spent my first year of teaching with such wonderful students and 
dedicated parents.   

     Sincerely, 
       
      Mrs. Naylor  
  


